
Follow-Up Letter for Participatory 

Governance Workshop 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. On behalf of [Your NGO's Name], we would like to 

extend our heartfelt gratitude for your participation in the Participatory Governance Workshop 

held on [Workshop Date]. Your insights and contributions were invaluable to the success of the 

event. 

We are reaching out to follow up on the discussions and collaborations that emerged during the 

workshop. We believe that by continuing to engage with each other, we can enhance our 

collective efforts towards effective participatory governance in our community. 

If you'd like to share further thoughts or have any inquiries regarding the workshop outcomes, 

please do not hesitate to reach out. We are also keen to explore opportunities for future 

collaboration and would love to hear your ideas. 

Thank you once again for your commitment to this vital cause. We look forward to staying 

connected and working together to foster a more inclusive governance framework. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your NGO's Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


